
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Michael S. D’Amato 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  3RD ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE  

    NORTH SIDE OF EAST THOMAS AVENUE 

    FROM NORTH FARWELL AVENUE 

    TO NORTH MURRAY AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman D’Amato: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of local businesses to remove the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since you have 

indicated that a petition was received with valid signatures of the majority of those affected, we 

have no objection to removing the No Parking restriction. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Willie L. Hines 

Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  15TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    INSTALL 30 MINUTE PARKING ON 

    THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 13TH STREET 

    FROM WEST VLIET STREET TO 

    WEST KNEELAND STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Hines: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of Mr. Jim Tiejen of the Milwaukee County 

Human Services Department to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found the installation of 

this parking restriction will accommodate the special parking needs of this facility. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

     Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

     Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

     City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  8TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

    NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 34TH STREET 

    FROM WEST PIERCE STREET TO 

    WEST NATIONAL AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Ashanti Hamilton 

Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  1ST ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    REMOVE NO PARKING IN THE  

    ALLEY NORTH OF WEST CAPITOL DRIVE 

    BETWEEN NORTH 11TH STREET AND 

    NORTH 12TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Hamilton: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Terry Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  13TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    INSTALL TOW AWAY ZONE 

   ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

   SOUTH 13TH STREET FROM 

   WEST GRANADA STREET 

   TO WEST COLLEGE AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Terry Witkowski  

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  13TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    INSTALL NO STOPPING ON 

   THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 13TH STREET, 

   FROM A POINT 100 FEET NORTH OF 

   WEST GRANADA STREET TO A POINT 

   100 FEET FURTHER NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Michael S. D’Amato 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall  

 

Subject:  3RD ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    REMOVE ONE HOUR PARKING 

    ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

    EAST THOMAS AVENUE FROM 

    NORTH FARWELL AVENUE TO 

    NORTH MURRAY AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman D’Amato: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of local businesses to remove the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since you have 

indicated that a petition was received with valid signatures of the majority of those affected, we 

have no objection to removing the one hour parking restriction. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  12TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST 

    SIDE OF SOUTH 12TH STREET FROM A POINT 150 

    FEET NORTH OF WEST NATIONAL AVENUE TO 

    120 FEET NORTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

 This is in response to a request we received from the Garden Fresh Foods to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction to allow trucks to maneuver to the loading docks.  Since the 

property adjacent to this restriction is owned by Garden Fresh Foods, we recommend the 

installation of this restriction. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  8TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE 

   SOUTH SIDE OF WEST MANITOBA STREET FROM 

   SOUTH 51ST STREET EAST TO THE ALLEY 

  

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

  

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Joseph A. Dudzik  

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  11TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

    VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN  

   THE 11TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

     

Dear Alderman Dudzik: 

 

 As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance 

records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the 

parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses 

have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer 

needed.  We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose 

will only correct City Ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your 

constituents. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions: 

 

 1.  South 35th Street from West Pabst Avenue to a point north – No Parking 

 

 2.  South 35th Street from West Lincoln Avenue to a point south – No Parking 

 

 3.  South 37th Street from West Oklahoma Avenue to a point south – Two Hour Parking 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 

Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  5TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

    VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN  

   THE 5TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

     

Dear Alderman Bohl: 

 

 As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance 

records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the 

parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses 

have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer 

needed.  We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose 

will only correct City Ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your 

constituents. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions: 

 

 1.  North 93rd Street from West Auer Avenue to West Burleigh Street – No Parking 

 

 2.  North 94th Street from West Capitol Drive to a point north – No Parking  

 

 3.  North 92nd Street from West Center Street to a point south – Two Hour Parking   

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Joe Davis  

Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  2ND ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

    VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN  

   THE 2ND ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

     

Dear Alderman Davis: 

 

 As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance 

records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the 

parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field.  The area residents or businesses 

have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer 

needed.  We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed.  The changes we propose 

will only correct City Ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your 

constituents. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions: 

 

 1.  North 67th Street from West Custer Avenue to a point south – No Parking 

 

 2.  North 69th Street from West Hampton Avenue to a point north - No Parking 

 

 3.  North 80th Street from West Bobolink Avenue to West Florist Avenue –  

     Two Hour Parking 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Joe Dudzik 

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  11TH ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    INSTALL TWO HOUR PARKING 

    ON THE EAST SIDE OF  

    WEST FOREST HOME AVENUE SERVICE DRIVE, 

    FROM A POINT 290 FEET NORTH OF 

    SOUTH 54TH STREET TO WEST MORGAN AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Dudzik: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  8
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

                    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

                    NIGHT PARKING ON WEST HAYES AVENUE,  

                    FROM SOUTH 28
TH

 STREET TO SOUTH 31
ST

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable T. Anthony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

                     INSTALL ANGLE PARKING ON THE 

                     NORTH SIDE AND NO PARKING ON 

                     THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST BECHER STREET,  

                     FROM SOUTH HILBERT STREET TO SOUTH ALLIS STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. 

Alderman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  6TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

               INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE  

    EAST SIDE OF NORTH HUBBARD STREET 

    FROM NORTH PALMER STREET TO 

    100 FEET NORTH  

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

 This is in response to a request we received from Ms. Lisa Stamper to restrict parking in 

the above-captioned area. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that restricting 

parking would improve traffic flow in the above-captioned area. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

          REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE 

          WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 1
ST

 STREET FROM 

            WEST ORCHARD STREET TO WEST LAPHAM BOULEVARD 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT-FILE #040306 

          INSTALL NO PARKING FROM 10 PM TO 

                     6 AM ON EAST RHODE ISLAND AVENUE FROM 

                     SOUTH SUPERIOR STREET WEST TO THE ALLEY 

                     AND ON THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH SUPERIOR STREET 

                     FROM EAST RHODE ISLAND AVENUE SOUTH TO 

                     A POINT 150 FEET SOUTH  

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:lja 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT-FILE #040306 

          REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON 

                     NORTH 34
TH

 STREET FROM WEST WELLS STREET 

                     TO WEST KILBOURN AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Michael S. D’Amato 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  3RD ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    REMOVE ONE HOUR PARKING AND INSTALL 

    THREE HOUR PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF  

    NORTH MARYLAND AVENUE FROM 

    EAST LOCUST STREET TO 

    EAST LINNWOOD AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman D’Amato: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

Honorable Michael S. D’Amato 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  3RD ALD. DIST. – FILE #040306 

    REMOVE NO PARKING AND  

   INSTALL THREE HOUR PARKING ON  

   THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH MARYLAND AVENUE 

   FROM EAST LOCUST STREET TO 

   EAST LINNWOOD AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman D’Amato: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:dle 

 

c:  City Clerk (Public Safety) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  8
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

                    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

                    NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 26
TH

 STREET 

                    FROM WEST BECHER STREET TO  

                    WEST GRANT STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  8
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

                    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

                    NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 21
ST

  STREET 

                    FROM WEST FOREST HOME AVENUE TO  

                    WEST LINCOLN AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  8
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

                    EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

                    NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 36
TH

 STREET 

                    FROM WEST NATIONAL AVENUE TO  

                    WEST SCOTT STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

                    REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON 

                    WEST MICHIGAN STREET BETWEEN 

                    NORTH 20
TH

 STREET AND NORTH 22
ND

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2004 

 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #040306 

                    INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST 

                    SIDE OF NORTH 12
TH

 STREET FROM 

                    WEST ST. PAUL AVENUE NORTH TO 

                    THE ALLEY 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

 This is in response to a request from Cerac Incorporated to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction to allow trucks to maneuver to the loading docks.  Since the property adjacent 

to this restriction is owned by Cerac Incorporated, we recommend the installation of this 

restriction. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk – Public Safety 


